
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/22/2016 11:22:43 AM
Subject: follow up CHARLOTTE

We have been asked what contact we’ve had with Governor McCrory regarding 
the ongoing unrest in Charlotte.
 
Here is our proposed response. Let me know of any issues:
 
"Governor Haley has been in touch with Governor McCrory, and she has offered any 
assistance should North Carolina need it."
 
ON BACKGROUND: The governor spoke to Governor McCrory on Wednesday and 
Thursday. She also has spoken with South Carolina law enforcement and asked 
them to stay updated on the ongoing situation in Charlotte. York Co EMD has a long-
standing mutual aid agreement with Charlotte-Mecklenburg if assistance is required, 
but no specific support requests have been made to SCEMD or York County at this 
time.
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
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